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Loudoun County’s New Online Land Management System is Live 
 

Loudoun County has launched its new online land management system, LandMARC (Land 
Management, Applications, Research, Coordination), which is designed to increase efficiency and 
transparency for Loudoun businesses and residents. The system is a comprehensive online portal for 
accessing, managing, and maintaining Loudoun County's land-related information.  
 
LandMARC Overview 
 

LandMARC leverages new technology and adds many new online capabilities to better 
serve the needs of the county’s customers. Through an online portal, members of the public are now 
able to:  

 
• Submit permit, land development and legislative land use applications. 
• Submit electronic copies of plans and other required documentation. 
• Track the status of applications and land development projects. 
• Request pre-application and pre-submission meetings. 
• Request inspections. 
• Pay application fees.  
• Access public records related to permits and plans. 

 
The new system replaces outdated internal and publicly available systems, including e-

Permits, LOLA (Loudoun Online Land Applications) and WAIRS (Web Automated Inspection 
Request System). 
 
Sign up for a LandMARC Account 
 

LandMARC accounts are required to apply for a permit or plan, request inspections, or 
manage active projects. All customers must create new accounts to do business in the system. 
Information on how to sign up for an account is available at loudoun.gov/landmarc. Members of the 
public can search for and access public records related to permits and plans without an account. 
 
More Information/Resources 
 

More information about the new system, including how-to guides and a link to sign up for 
updates as the new system is implemented, can be found at loudoun.gov/landmarc.  
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